
SAVE LENHAMSAVE LENHAM
RAIL STATIONRAIL STATION

Maidstone Borough Council are
considering closing our existing

village railway station and
moving it nearly 2 miles down the

road to serve their proposed
Heathlands 'new town'

development.
Find out more about this threat at saveourheathlands.co.uk



saveourheathlands.co.uk

The 'new town' would be home to more than
12,000 new residents swamping the existing
Lenham community and placing significant strain
on existing services such as GPs, schools,and 
 local facilities. Heathlands does not sufficiently
make provision for enough new services.  

Construction traffic for the 'new town' would
blight our roads and village for the next 30 years,
with hundreds of lorry movements a day along
with noise, dust and vibration. 

The 'new town', would end up connecting existing
Lenham village with Lenham Heath hamlet
infilling nearly 900 acres of green space between
them with 5,000 homes. 

Traffic on the A20 between Hollingbourne M20 J8
and Charing is predicted to increase by over 500%
bringing the road to a standstill at many times of
the day. 

DO NOT STAY SILENT!
What we need you to do now

SIGN OUR PETITION TO SAVE LENHAM RAIL STATION
Visit www.saveourheathlands.co.uk to find out more

ATTEND ONE OF THE MBC PUBLIC CONSULTATION EVENTS
Let Maidstone Council know what you think of their plans

Our rail station, village, and 
way of life is under threat!


